
On the occasion of the upcoming Czech Presidency

in the Visegrad Group

the Embassy of the Czech Republic 

cordially invites you to a concert of 

Prague´s boys and men choir

on Sunday, June 30th at 4 pm in the Vanha Kirkko

(Lönnrotinkatu 6, Helsinki).

Everybody is welcome. Free entrance.

helsinki@embassy.mzv.cz

Tel. + 358 961208812 
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